
Lizzie Houlton Autumn Newsletter
Welcome to this update!

Welcome back after the summer break!
Congratulations to all who passed their exams at
the end of last term: Max (G2), Mervyn (G2 merit),
Lorna (G4), Sally (G3 merit), Aivah (Initial, merit),
Logan (G1), Luna (G1), Chrissie (G3 merit), Eleanor
(Initial, merit), Eric (G1 distinction). Pictured
below are Max, Eric, Mervyn and Eleanor. Special
mention goes to Eric who scored an incredible
143/150!

It is very exciting to be preparing for our
upcoming fundraising concert on Saturday 19th
October. Leila has nominated Jeremiah’s Journey
as our charity this year. They support children
and their parents with bereavement. There is
still time to sign up if you would like to play, and
tickets will be on sale soon!

At the end of September we say goodbye to Joel
who is off to university. He recently had a taster
lesson on the organ and enjoyed learning how to
play the pedals.

There will be no regular lessons during half term
(Friday 25th October - Sunday 3rd November),
however I will be running a day of lessons on
Tuesday 29th October. If you would like to book
in, please send me an e-mail or sign the sheet
when you’re here for your next lesson.

Lizzie

Book Recommendation for anyone who would
like tips to control nerves when playing:

Contact details for reference:
07834391059

elizabethhoulton@gmail.com
www.lizziehoultonmusic.co.uk

Lizzie Houlton Music (Facebook page)
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